Mutual 15 Newsletter

June 2022

NEWLY ELECTED OFFICERS

Bruce Bowles—President & Landscaping
Bernie Koagel—Vice President &
Buildings 1 through 16
John Fuhrer—Secretary & Buildings 17
through 33
Barbara Keenoy—CFO & Building
Captains
Ron Guildner—Buildings 34 through 48
Bob Crossley—Declined Duties
Open Board Position

Mutual 15 Hotline Numbers (562) 804–5585

Option 1 - Buildings 1 through 16 with the exception of landscaping

Option 2 - Buildings 17 through 33 with the exception of landscaping

Option 3 - Buildings 34 through 48 with the exception of landscaping

Option 4 - All Landscaping Concerns

Option 5 – General Comments and Suggestions

Option 6 - President & Vice President

Option 7 - Chief Financial Officer

Option 8 - GRF Representative

If you have an emergency such as overflowing toilet, broken pipe, etc. during weekdays between 8 am & 4:20 pm, call Service Maintenance (562) 431-6586. After 4:20 pm weekdays, all day on weekends and holidays, call Security (562) 594-4754.

Now is YOUR Chance to be Involved

Mutual 15 is looking for a person to serve as a Director due to the resignation of Jackie Dunagan. You would be helping fellow shareholders by sharing your talents. Monthly meetings are held the third Monday of each month at 1 pm.

Please call the Hotline (562) 804-5585, Option 6 and leave your name and phone number if you are interested in being a Mutual 15

Director. Please respond by July 10.

Building Captains are Back!!!!

We are seeking shareholders to be building captains. Responsibilities:

- Your Building's Contact Person
- Distribute Mutual 15 Information
- Coordinate projects for your Building

Interested? Contact Barbara Keenoy, barbkdirector15@gmail or call the Hotline, option 7 and leave your name and telephone number.

Proposed Committees

- · Exterior Beautification
- · Parking Issues on McKinney
- · Vehicle Charging Stations
- · Solar Energy Options
- · Hospitality

Interested? Please call the Hotline, option 5 and leave your name & telephone number.